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Marvelous March!
Dear Neighbors,

Spring is in the air and we have certainly been fortunate with great weather
this year.

There are many events going on throughout the month of March, so please
check out them out, as well as Spring Break Camps for the children.

Our Stormwater project continues in Edgewood, but we are getting closer to it
being finished. Please be patient and continue to advise the board if there are
any issues that need to be addressed.

This coming Wednesday, March 1, we will be meeting in-person at our
clubhouse, located at 1790 SW 32nd Street, for our monthly meeting. In
addition to the FLL Police and Code Enforcement Officer Mr. Murray, we will
be having Vice Mayor/Commissioner Warren Sturman and City Manager
Greg Chavarria come speak and listen to topics that are important to
Edgewood. He will also be sharing what he is striving to accomplish during
his term. Also, Bob Thomas, from Lounge 84 (formerly known as Karu), will
be reporting about the changes that have been made to the establishment
and what they plan on doing to fit better into our neighborhood.

As always, if you have any questions, comments or concerns, please do not
hesitate to contact me at president@edgewoodcivic.org

Wendy Wills
_____________________________________________________________
____________

What's Inside

Upcoming Meeting Highlights
Snyder Park Recreation Center Voting Update
LauderTrac - City Commission Priorities and News
Travel Companies are "Greenwashing"!
"A Spring Gathering" Craft Show (3/10/23-3/11/23)
Club 55+ January 2023 Update (FREE Outings throughout the Year)

mailto:president@edgewoodcivic.org
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/government/city-commission/office-of-the-mayor-city-commission/laudertrac
https://gyr.fortlauderdale.gov/greener-government/recycling-waste-reduction/solid-waste-yard-waste-recycling-services/residential-curbside-pick-up-garbage-yard-waste-bulk-and-recycling/residential-bulk-waste-collection


Update on Vacation Rentals & Code Compliance
City of Fort Lauderdale Parks and Recreation
Support the ECA
Green Your Routine - Bulk Trash Collection and Fines

2023 ECA Meeting Schedule

March 1 - April 5 - May 3

​(Doors open at 6:30pm and meeting starts at 6:45pm)

The next ECA meeting is Wednesday, March 1st
at 6:45 pm.

The March guest presenters will be Warren Sturman, our Vice-
Mayor and District 4 City Commissioner, Greg Chavarria our
City Manager, and Bob Thomas from Lounge 84.
As always, officer(s) from FLPD and Code Enforcement will be attending.

Clubhouse Address:
1790 SW 32nd St
Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33315

Snyder Park Recreation Center Voting Update

The Snyder Park Recreation Center vote that took place at the February 1,
2023 meeting, has been invalidated.
A new vote is scheduled for the April 5th meeting.

LauderTrac

Tracking Progress on Commission Priorities

City Commission's top priorities
Progress on these priorities is shared quarterly in a memo from the City

Manager to the City Commission.

To sign up for City e-news click HERE.

Travel companies are ‘greenwashing’ —
here are 3 ways to find ones that aren’t
Published Sun, Jan 29 20236:00 PM EST Updated Mon, Jan 30 20231:34 AM EST

People said the pandemic made them want to travel more responsibly in the

https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/government/departments-a-h/city-manager-s-office/about-the-city-manager-s-office/city-manager-memos
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/government/departments-a-h/city-manager-s-office/strategic-communications/e-news-sign-up
https://www.cnbc.com/2021/06/18/sustainable-travel-travelers-care-but-few-want-to-pay-for-it-.html


future.
Now new data indicates they’re actually doing it.

According to a report published in January by the World Travel & Tourism
Council and Trip.com Group:

Nearly 60% of travelers have chosen more sustainable travel options in
the last couple of years.
Nearly 70% are actively seeking sustainable travel options.

But finding companies that are serious about sustainability isn’t easy, said
James Thornton, CEO of tour company Intrepid Travel.  

Click here to read the entire article!

"A Spring Gathering" Craft Show (3/10/23-3/11/23)
Located at Broward County PBA Hall

2901 SW 26th Terrace
Dania, FL 33304

(Just west of I95 on the south side of State Road 84)

Updated Calendar for January 2023 and
Brochure!
Parks and Recreation launched Club 55+, a
program that encourages active adults to enjoy
endless opportunities at 12 City parks for a
discounted annual membership rate of only $55 for residents and non-
residents. Residents may also qualify for a fee reduction. Please contact any
location for more information. Registration is ongoing. Activities include art,
chair yoga, line dance, mahjongg, monthly events, outings, tennis instruction,
Zumba, and much more!
For more information, please call (954) 828-7275 (PARK).

Calendar - March 2023
Website:
https://www.parks.fortlauderdale.gov/programs/recreation/club-55
Club 55 Brochure September 2022-February 2023

https://www.cnbc.com/2023/01/29/travel-greenwashing-how-to-find-sustainable-travel-companies.html
https://www.parks.fortlauderdale.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/701/638130953514230000
https://www.parks.fortlauderdale.gov/programs/recreation/club-55
https://www.parks.fortlauderdale.gov/home/showpublisheddocument/606/637987512462000000


Update on Vacation Rentals & Code
Compliance

Please find below, contact information that can
be use for the reporting of Vacation Rental
violations.

Contact information is as follows:
Police Non-Emergency: 954-764-4357
Code Enforcement Vacation Rental Supervisor, Leonard Champagne :
954-828-6348 (M-Th)
Code Enforcement Vacation Rental Inspector, Mr. Jolley: 954-828-4772
Code Enforcement Main Number: 954-828-5207

Also, our Edgewood Code Compliance Officer for all issues is:
Malaika Murray: 954-828-5740

Information and regulations about vacation rentals within the City of Fort
Lauderdale may be found at:
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/government/departments-a-h/development-
services/community-enhancement-and-compliance/administrative-
services/vacation-rental-program

City of Fort Lauderdale Parks and Recreation Update

The City of Fort Lauderdale has lots of great events and activities available to
everyone! Check them out at: ​
              https://www.parks.fortlauderdale.gov/

https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/government/departments-a-h/development-services/community-enhancement-and-compliance/administrative-services/vacation-rental-program
https://www.parks.fortlauderdale.gov/


Support the ECA!

The ECA's mission is to
protect the interests of our

community and its residents
and to ensure that our

neighborhood thrives and is a
great place to live, work, and

play.

Become a member today and
Enroll Here. You can also

contribute directly via PayPal
or send a completed

Membership Form and check
to:

Edgewood Civic Association
PO Box 21413

Ft. Lauderdale, FL 33335

We love our local businesses
in Edgewood! Interested in

Advertising with us? Become
a VIP Advertiser and connect

with our friendly neighbors and
more. Get More Info

Want something simpler? Be
featured on our "Buy

Local" webpage.

A special thank you to our past
advertisers: Amscray Pest
Control, Julie Lurie Realty,

Nast Roofing, OK Tires, Primo
Liquors, and Yacht Flowers.

Lets Green Your Routine

https://edgewoodisgreat.company.site/
http://www.paypal.me/ECA954
https://files.constantcontact.com/abbd2463801/23d58e53-103b-436a-87fa-a423b2eb9cea.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/abbd2463801/afa8dee6-8a1a-4469-9cbd-5537adaae238.pdf
https://www.edgewoodcivic.org/buy-local
https://www.edgewoodcivic.org/buy-local
https://www.juliesellsfl.com/
https://nastroofing.com/
https://www.oktireusa.com/
https://www.primoliquors.com/
https://www.yachtflowers.com/


 
Residential Bulk Waste Collection

The Bulk Trash Pickup Program features collection of large household items
and tree trimmings, up to 10 cubic yards in size, for residential customers.
Items accepted for bulk trash pickup include: appliances, furniture, carpet,
mattresses, and toys. Please do not place tires in bulk piles.

Fines
Bulk trash should not be put out for collection more than 24 hours before your
collection day. In Edgewood, collection day is the first Thursday of each
month. If Code Enforcement officers see any bulk trash out too early, they will
spray paint a warning somewhere visible on the pile of bulk trash. If that bulk
trash is not removed before pickup, you will be cited with a $300 fine, that will
appear on your City of Fort Lauderdale utility bill.

Schedules and Routes
Bulk trash is collected once per month. Edgewood's pick-up is the 1st
Thursday of the month. If you cannot wait for your collection day, you may
schedule an appointment for pick-up. There is a fee for this service.
 
Set Out Instructions
Please place all items at least four feet away from any waste carts,
mailboxes, trees, and/or power lines. Avoid blocking storm drains; lay items in
such a way as to minimize the likelihood of them blowing over.

Alternatives to Bulk Trash Pick-Up 
Often, the items you place in bulk trash can actually be useful to others.
Before you throw something away, please investigate whether donating,
scrapping, or otherwise disposing of your old items is a possibility. Find out
more here.

Yard Waste 
Yard waste, such as tree branches and large quantities of leaves in
boxes/bags, may also be set out on bulk collection days.

More Information
For all questions regarding Bulk Trash or other sanitation and Clean City
services, please call the 24-Hour Customer Service Center at 954-828-8000
or online.

https://gyr.fortlauderdale.gov/greener-government/recycling-waste-reduction/solid-waste-yard-waste-recycling-services/green-your-routine-waste-disposal-directory/oversized-items
https://gyr.fortlauderdale.gov/?navid=397


Download the Bulk Trash Program Information Guide Download the Bulk
Trash Pickup Schedule Map. 

 
Edgewood participates in Fort
Lauderdale's Green Your Routine
Program. Interested in becoming a
volunteer and helping us earn
money for our neighborhood?
Send us an email!

Click HERE to learn more!

 

 
FTL Happenings

Calendar of Events
City Commission
Meetings
Stormwater Updates

 

The Edgewood Editor

president@edgewoodcivic.org
https://www.edgewoodcivic.org
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